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Comments: Dear USFS staff,

 

The intent of ANILCA was to phase out cabins in wilderness areas.  Along with roads, cabins are among the

most incompatible uses ("man is a visitor who does not remain" or something like that!).  Please phase them out

as originally intended.  Alaska wildernesses designated under ANILCA are national treasures--indeed global--that

belong to all Americans.  The public is best served with fewer or no cabins in wilderness.

 

Sincerely, Eric Dalton


